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17 December 2021 

Dear parents/ carers, 

Well, we have made it. Thank you for your support and kindness this term. I hope that you all enjoy the 

forthcoming holidays and that we are all able to spend time with those that are special to us. The staff and I 

would like to thank you for the gifts you have given us. Your generosity and thoughtfulness has been much 

appreciated. 

As I write to you, I am aware that there is a lot of uncertainty about the weeks ahead. The new Omicron 

variant has resulted in some unwanted records being broken and what will happen in the New Year is very 

unclear. I will, of course, keep you informed of any changes to the government guidance and what this will 

mean for our school.  
 

Star of the week 

With our value of community this month, our stars of the week are people who share ideas and skills. Working 

together is something that we greatly value. Well done to the following children.  

Elm: Teddy Wood Pine: Jessica Saunders Maple: Izzy Baker 

Oak: Ryan Fitch Beech: Zach Strutt Cherry: Riley Patch 

Lime: Jacob Oliver Larch: Isla Mackellar Willow: Henry Ward 

 

 

Christmas party! 

 

 

We have had a great time today with our Christmas parties and the tables 

looked very festive. The children all had a set of reindeer ears as well as a 

cracker, party popper, candy cane and cake to enjoy. We were very lucky that 

Father Christmas was able to take time out of his very busy schedule to give a 

selection box treat to all the children. Year 5 particularly enjoyed singing along 

to the Christmas tunes and Year 6 politely clapped when the staff did an 

impromptu dance. Thank you to the JSA for their support of this event.   

 

 

 

 

 

Carols by Starlight 

I had a very enjoyable evening on Monday listening to the children singing a range of Christmas songs. I 

would like to thank my staff and the children for their efforts in making the event such a success and the 

JSA for their support with the refreshments. We have appreciated your feedback, understanding and 

patience. I hope that we have helped to give you some happy memories of this Christmas.   
 

Walk to School winners 

It has been great to see how many children have been coming to school in a sustainable way and we have 

celebrated this today with our termly prize draw. The following children are the proud winners of a £5 gift 

voucher to recognise their efforts in helping the planet and our community. Congratulations to Nathaniel 

Harnetty, Aiden Dobrowolski, Amelia Robinson and Maya Ghedia.  
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Elf rehoused 

I am delighted to say that our elf has found its name and a new home. Well done to Myles Ashborn for 

correctly guessing the name Bubbles. I am sure Bubbles will have a good time in his new home.   

          

Kind regards  

Rebecca Campbell  

Headteacher 

 

KEY DATES 

JANUARY VALUE: TOLERANCE CITIZENSHIP: BE COMPASSIONATE 

M 03/01  M 10/01 7:30pm JSA Meeting 

T 04/01 INSET day  T 11/01  

W 05/01 Pupils return. First day of Spring term W 12/01  

T 06/01  T 13/01  

F 07/01   F 14/01  
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